Public Relations Department
Circular

Our Ref: PRD/Ministry 12t April 2022

Sub: Advertisements released by BIS

The media wing of Department of Consumer Affairs (DoCA) has directed that
henceforth all the advertisements planned for release by BIS Headquarters and its
Regional / Branch Offices through any media may be sent to DoCA before release.

In this regard, it is informed that ROs/BOs may directly send such creatives to DoCA
at ddpubi-ca@nic.in and alokkumar.verma@nic.in with a CC to PR Department for
information.

Further, PRD can be approached to intervene if any difficulty is faced by ROs/BOs in
this regard. All offices may please ensure compliance.

-sd-
Smitha G.Nair
Director (Marketing & CA)

Circulated for information to all concerned through BIS intranet
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